Twin Towns Seniors Social Club

Mr. Rob Smith
Chief Executive Officer
Twin Towns Services Club

215t April 2023

Dear Rob,

On behalf of the President, Committee and members of Twin Towns
Seniors Social Club, we would like to thank you, the Board Directors
and all the staff for the help that you have given to our Club
throughout the year.

Yours faithfully,

4 ful

Denise Arnold
Secretary



Mr Rob Smith
CEO

Twin Towns Services Club

Dear Rob,

With the AGM upon us and possible changes, the committee and members of Club Banora Golf Club,
would like to thank the Chairman and his Board and Twin Towns Services Club for their commitment
to golf over the past twelve months.

We have an enviable golf course and it is thanks to that support, we get to enjoy these great
facilities.

We, the Golf Club, congratulate the board for their dedication to the Twin Towns ideal over the past
year. We give thanks to retiring members and best wishes in their future endeavours. We also wish
good things for our new board and look forward to catching up with them.

On behalf of Club Banora Golf Club,

Kind regards,

Brent McLennan (President)

07May2023



Club Banora Tennis Section Report

To be presented at TTSC AGM on Tuesday 23" May 2023

Club Banora Tennis Committee and Members wish to thank Mr Brian Brown,
Chairman, Board Members, Management and Staff of Twin Towns & Club Banora
for their continued support to the Tennis Section. We continue to enjoy a very good
relationship with supervisors, duty managers, and all staff

Our sincere thanks to the Board for their financial support to the Tennis Club over
the past 34 years. Each year the financial assistance received was very much
appreciated and well used for the benefit of all our members

Our Club continues to promote Tennis in the area for both Seniors & Juniors

Thank you.
Stephanie Edwards on behalf of the Tennis Committee and Members



CLUB BANORA GARDEN CLUB
PRESIDENT’S REPORT 2023

[ have much pleasure in reporting Club Banora Garden Club’s
activities for 2022.

First thank you to the Board of Twin Towns for the use of Club
Banora rooms for our meetings and the help of the staff of both
Twin Towns and Club Banora.

Club finances are in a healthy state as reportéd in the Balance
Sheet and Financial Report. |

Our members were well catered for with visits from some very
interesting speakers and morning teas at various members’ homes.

We also had Christmas in July at Club Banora and a great time
was had by all.

Our Benching also made us proud this year with some great
exhibits. Thank you to all participants.

We finished the year with a great Christmas Party mostly
subsidized by our Club and everyone went home with a lucky
door prize, which ended a great day.

A big thank you goes to my amazing committee for all their help
and a special thank you to Greg.

MARIA HARRY,

President
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